From: pavid [

Sent: 26 July 2017 12:37

To: McClue, Jonathan

Cc: Planning

Subject: Application Ref: 2017/4036/P S96A
Dear Mr McClue,

1 would like to object to this application:
100 AVENUE ROAD, SWISS COTTAGE, NW3 3HF
APPLICATION REF: 2017/4036/P  S96A NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENT APPLICATION

Considering the Grenfell Tower fire, the changes to the internal floor-plans seem to use excess hallways to
increase unit size. This results in a dangerous reduction in hallway space, particularly within the tower.

My understanding is that the London Fire Brigade has not been consulted on this change.
1

n a tower designed with only one stairwell, reducing the hall space still further increases the problems of an
evacuation. This is a material change.

Surely we have to learn from the mistakes in the Grennfell Tower design.
Many thanks,

David Percy



